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From 
Des Jacklin – BDO Chairman CEO 
Robert MacDougall – BDO Director 
Frank Branscombe – BDO Director     16th March 2020 
 
All BDO Member Counties 
 

CORONAVIRUS COVID-19 – IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Further to the Government instructions as laid down in the Announcement of 16th March 2020 we 
the above Directors of the British Darts Organisation hereby announce that the 2019-2020 British 
Inter County Championships Season is terminated with immediate effect 
 
This is in line with the Government announcement that there be no unnecessary travel nor social 
gatherings in Pubs, Clubs and other Social venues  
 
This will incorporate the cessation with immediate effect and until further notice of all BICC Inter 
County fixtures and BDO County Member Super League fixtures and competitions   
 
The BDO has an overriding responsibility for the welfare and well-being of its playing membership 
and Officers 
 
There are of course discussions yet to be held as to the consequences of this decision and these 
will take place as soon as practical 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this most important matter 
 
Yours in the Sport of Darts 
For and on behalf of the British Darts Organisation 
 

Des Jacklin 

 
Des Jacklin - Chairman CEO 
 
Robert MacDonald – BDO Director 
Frank Branscombe – BDO Director 
 
 
Circulation as deemed necessary 
 
 
 
 
 For Government and Department of Health and Social Care and Public Health England Updates click on link below 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): what you need to do 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response

